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Donations

To all members who have recently
made donations, AAFA thanks you In
1988 we were unable to get our annual
plea for donations off the ground, but
in spite of that, donations of $682.50
exceed the projected budget figure,
thanks to Raymond Alford who made
two generous donations totaling $582.
Others whom we would like to thank
for their donations were Herman W.
Alford, Dr. C. D. Alford, C. A. Alford,
Sr., and Hazel Rea.

As a result of the article in the previous
issue, donations of $250 have been
received from twelve members, with an
average of just under $21 each. Those
making donations were Bryant J.
Alford, Donald Ray Alford, Ira Alford,
James P. Alford (#021), Dr. M. E.
Alford, Col. Truman Alford, Robert L.
Alford, W. Joseph Alford, Ann (Mrs.
Donald) Baird, Margaret (Mrs. Carl)
Bumgardner, Pat (Mrs. Lloyd) Fite, and
Edythe Tippett.

We hope that many more of you will
consider making donations so that
AAFA can meet its 1989 budget.
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